NATIONAL GUARD ASSQCIATION OF MICHIGAN

NIGIAIM

300 ELVIN COURT, LANSING, MICHIGAN 48913-5103 484-1644

May 1, 1989

Mr. James L. DeVoss
2027 Edgewood, S.E.
Grand Rapids, MI 49506

Dear Mr. DeVoss:

The National Guard Association of Michigan truly appreciated your present-—
ation during the state dinner. Your story is 31mp{y great and touched the
hearts of all in attendance. Presentations such as yours help to make this
our most successful conference to date.

I would also like to thamk you for being such a great supporter of the mili-
tary and especially the National Guard.

Best of luck in all your future endeavors.

Sincérely,

Gary/J 4 Tellier
BG
President
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